Hégersten 1978 01 30

Serge Choirat
147 Rue Francois Buloz

73000 Chambery

Messx,

Because of the late arrival of your letters concerning
European Championships and Kendo/Naginata course, we
unfortunatly cannot give you the informations desired,
until sometime in the middle of February.

We sincerley hope this wont delay your work to much.

Sincerley Yours

Reland Laurent



